

MICHAEL JORDAN, THE BASKETBALL PLAYER

Michael Jordan is a famous basketball player from the United States. He was born on 17 February 1963, in Brooklyn, New York. When he was young, his family moved to Wilmington, North Carolina, where he grew up.

He is tall and strong, standing about 6 feet 6 inches. He has quick movements and amazing jumping ability, which earned him the nickname "Air Jordan". His brown eyes shine with confidence, and his bright smile shows his friendly personality.

On the basketball court, he plays with great energy and skill, showing determination and strong teamwork. Michael Jordan is very hardworking and inspires many people to give their best.

He is famous not only for winning many basketball championships but also for his kindness and willingness to help others. His style, talent, and passion make him an amazing athlete that many young players admire and look up to.

Answer the questions based on the text

1. Who is Michael Jordan?
2. What sport does Michael Jordan play?
3. When was Michael Jordan born?
4. Where did Michael Jordan grow up?
5. Why is Michael Jordan called "Air Jordan"?
6. How does Michael Jordan play basketball on the court?

Listen to the audio and fill the blanks with correct words

Jonathan and Friends

Jonathan shows a picture of his friends at home to Monita and Andre. In this picture, Jonathan wears a black jacket. Lenny is standing on the far left. She is (1)..... and (2)..... . She likes sewing.

Next to Lenny is Raka. He is popular because of his (3)..... , (4)..... hair. The boy sitting in the front row is Naufal. He is (5)..... and (6)..... . He likes playing soccer. The boy sitting next to Naufal is Dani. Like Naufal, Dani also has (7)..... hair. He likes playing soccer.

There are two other girls in the picture standing next to Raka. They are Nina and Salma. Nina has (8)..... , (9)..... hair. Salma wears a (10)..... and glasses. They like playing badminton. Finally, the boy standing on the right is Made. He uses a crutch. Made likes playing basketball.

DESCRIBE FAMILY MEMBERS

1. Choose one family member you want to describe
2. Use the guided questions to help you write:
 - Who are they?
 - What do they look like?
 - What is their personality like?
 - What do they do?
 - Why are they special to you?
 - How do they look (hair, eyes, height, etc.)?
 - What kind of person they are (kind, funny, helpful, etc.)?
 - What are their hobbies or what do they enjoy?
 - Why do you like or admire them?

Read aloud the sentences and record your voice

1. I have a best friend named Sarah.
2. She has long curly hair and big green eyes.
3. She is not very tall, but she is very active and friendly.
4. Sarah loves to play volleyball and ride her bike.
5. She is always kind and helps everyone in our class.
6. I like Sarah because she is funny and we enjoy spending time together.